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Dear Foundation Supporter: 

 
It’s a great time to be a Viking! Over the past year, our teachers and administrators have invested a 
substantial amount of time and energy delivering an A+ education to our students - making us all 
Proud Vikings. We applaud Haslett’s efforts in achieving academic excellence and striving towards 
being equitable, inclusive, and welcoming to all members of our community. 
 
The Foundation for Haslett Schools (FHS) aims to fund beyond the fundamentals. Since 1989, 
FHS has awarded teachers, administrators, and students with grants to enhance student learning 
across all five of our schools. We can’t do this without the support and generous donations from 
community members like you. We are reaching out to ask you to show your Viking Pride by 
donating today. 
 
During the 2021-2022 Annual Education Report, Superintendent Cook shared that Haslett students 
are among the top performing students in the state of Michigan. This is not by accident. Teachers 
and administrators are going above and beyond to equip their classrooms with resources students 
need to be successful. This year, the Foundation was able to provide Beebots and Mats for the 
STEAM classroom at Wilkshire. Students, teachers, and parents have all shared how amazing it has 
been to watch students use the Beebots to learn the fundamentals of coding. The Beebots were 
recently on display at Wilkshire’s STEAM Night. 
 
From Wilkshire to Haslett High School, ALL students need access to resources that will enhance 
their learning. In May, FHS funded a graphing calculator bank of 50 calculators at the High School 
for check-out and use by students who might be challenged with acquiring one of their own. 
 
FHS recognizes the importance of focusing on the mental health and wellbeing of our students, 
teachers, and administrators. FHS was honored to partner with Ralya’s principal to supply her 
school with textbooks that support conversations and learning surrounding mental health (Be Nice 
Lessons). FHS also had the pleasure of providing extra funds for Monthly Team Building Events, 
allowing teachers at Wilkshire to collaborate, create, and problem solve with their colleagues to 
ensure students and classrooms are receiving the best services. 
 
From technology, to resources, to projects, and equipment, we take pride in being able to provide 
additional funding for Haslett Schools. Join us in applauding Haslett and show your Viking Pride 
by donating to FHS today. Donations can be made at http://www.foundationforhaslettschools.org/
donate or you can complete and return the enclosed Pledge Form. 
 
We promise to continue to expand and enhance the range of available educational experiences for 
the people of our district. Thank you for your support. 
  
Sincerely, 

 

 

J.C. Stehlik, Chairman 

Foundation for Haslett Schools 
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